March 17, 1963

Mr, K.G. Reed

Amerada Petroleum Corporation of Norway
P.0, Box 2040

Tulsa, Oklahoma 78102

U. s. Al

Atteantion: My, Charley D. Stafford.

Subiject: Reconnaissance Permit (License)
Dear Sip:
Refersnce your lettdr of March 12, 1969, subject as above.

OQur reconnaissance permit (license) dated Harch 26, 1966
was issued under the Royal Decree of $th April, 1985 for

a period of three years and expired on 3lst December, 1968.
A requirement for the aiplicat on for a new license is an
outline of the exploration program contemplated to be
¢onducted under the license. As we did not budget nor
anticipate any immediate off-license exploration activities,
we have not renewed this license. Should any further plans
require ‘exploration programs in areas other than those
covered by our production ligenses, we can then apply for

a new reconnaissance license,

This subject can be further discussed at our fortcoming
Operators Meeting in April.

Very truly yours

F.W. Popp

ec: Mr. C.V. Walton, A.I.O.C._
Mr. J.W. Cooke, Texas Eastern
Mr. B.W., Bommen, N.0.C.0.

beec: Mr. R.R. Aune
w/attachments

DWD/amr




